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August 27, 2021

Dear Brothers and Sisters:
The Local 94 Executive Bloard in its Official Notice set the deadline for receipt of ballots:
“Ballots received after September 11, 2021 will not be counted”
Unfortunately, in the drafting of Voting Instructions that appears on the backside of the ballot, it
says that for ballots to be counted the ballot must be received by September 10, 2021. | have learned

that the American Arbitration Association does receive mail on Saturdays, which is September 11, 2021.

This letter is to correct the Voting Instructions and clarify the rule of the Executive Board shall
control and be enforced.

BALLOTS RECEIVED AFTER SEPTEMBER 11, 2021 WILL NOT BE COUNTED.

Brian Brady
Local 94 Election Judge



